
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON SUSPENSION 

OF VISA SERVICE 

 

Due to the rapid increase of COVID-

19 infection cases over the world, 

the Government of Japan added Nepal 

to the countries which are subject 

to denial of entry to Japan until 

further notice, on July 22, 2020.  

Therefore, the Embassy of Japan is 

unable to accept visa applications 

unless the Government of Japan will 

make an amendment for this decision. 

Only Diplomatic, Official and 

emergency applications would be 

considered. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


